
 

Bringing Winter Clothes Back Home Earlier 

Dear Residents, 

As warmer season is coming and the residential period will end in May, we 
encourage you to begin bringing your winter clothes (and items not usually 
used) back to your homes prior to the check-out day.  
 
Taking this step will reduce the bulk of your luggage on check-out day, 
making your check-out easy-peasy.  Let’s start the plan now.  There are more 
than three weeks before the check-out date. We strongly encourage you to 
begin this process at your earliest convenience to ensure a hassle-free check-
out.  Your cooperation is greatly appreciated. 
 
Thank you for your attention. 

Undergraduate Halls 
Office of Student Affairs 

Join UGH WhatsApp Community to receive the first-hand information. 

 
  

 

https://chat.whatsapp.com/GisZbRTP7gTKu4v29TKfso
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